


allegations were made against the man, and while they were deeply troubling, 
the AT A fulfilled its mandate by removing him from the classroom. If there was 
a failure of justice on that day, as you have suggested, the responsibility should 
be equally shared by the AT A and by Alberta Education. 

By pulling up this 15-year-old case and attempting to use it as evidence of the 
failure of the AT A's disciplinary efforts, you are leading the public to believe 
that the AT A's priority is to protect the jobs and reputations of dangerous 
teachers. This could not be further from the truth. If anything, teachers are 
more motivated than anyone to remove dangerous colleagues from the 
classroom. If a single teacher is allowed to remain in this profession after 
endangering students, the safety of all students suffers, as do the shared 
reputations of all teachers. It is in the self interest of all teachers to handle 
disputes quickly and without bias. 

This is not to say that the disciplinary system in place today cannot be 
improved. Indeed, disciplinary processes should be reviewed periodically to 
ensure they are still serving the people they are meant to protect. But once 
again, you are attempting to cut teachers out of the process, removing them 
from decisions that greatly affect their lives and careers. If you think the 
current system is lacking, I implore you to work with our province's teachers to 
fix it, rather than treating this as an opportunity to discredit the teaching 
profession in the public eye. 
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